DRAFT

TOWN OF STRATTON VERMONT STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MONDAY, AUGUST 5, 2019 STRATTON TOWN HALL

The Stratton School Board held a work session at the Stratton Town Hall on Monday, August 5, 2019. The meeting was called to order at 9am.

ATTENDING:

Vice Chair-

Allison Young

Secretary-

Lorraine M. Weeks Newell

Candie Bernard, Kent Young and Alyson Marcucci were in the building but generally uninvolved with the application review process unless called on to answer specific questions.

RESIDENCY APPLICATIONS:

28 residency applications were submitted.

- 16 residency applications will be recommended for approval.
- 4 residency applications will be recommended for hearings.
- 11 residency applications were incomplete and will need to be finalized by the applicants by August 24, 2019.
- 6 families who previously requested tuition assistance failed to submit paperwork.

PARENT CORRESPONDENCE:

Letters were drafted to applicants regarding the results of the residency application review. These letters are awaiting review and approval at the regular Stratton School Board meeting on August 6, 2019 at 5pm.

Lunch break from 12:15pm – 1:15pm. Meeting adjourned 3:30pm.

Minutes prepared by: Allison S. Young